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To: UPHS Physicians and Staff
 

From: Department of Pathology and Laboratory Medicine
Division of Precision and Computational Diagnostics (PCD)
Vivianna Van Deerlin, M.D., Ph.D., Director, Molecular Pathology Laboratory
Christopher Watt, M.D., Ph.D., Associate Director, Molecular Pathology
Laboratory
 

Date: April 5, 2021
 

Re: Update on IDH1 and IDH2 testing
 

The Molecular Pathology Laboratory at the Hospital of the University of Pennsylvania has
determined that the following tests can once again be performed in the local laboratory:

IDH1 and IDH2 Variant Analysis on blood and bone marrow

The transition away from the sendout laboratory will begin the week of April 5, 2021.
Ordering and resulting in EPIC will remain unchanged.
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